ANDREW BOTT
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF BROOKLINE
BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 02445

PHONE 617-730-2425
FAX 617-730-2108

MARY ELLEN N. DUNN
DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT
FOR ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE
Request for Gift Acceptance

March 28, 2019

The School Department requires specific authorization for acceptance of gifts

School Committee Action Requested: Please accept the following donations

Donor Recipient Amount Reason
All 8 K-8 PTO ($300 CCS Gift (where $2,400 | Brookline Makerspace &
each) event is being held) Innovation Day Contribution
Global Partners LP Pierce Gift $500 Educational Alliance Program
Global Partners LP Lawrence Gift $500 Educational Alliance Program

Motion: Accept the above listed gifts for school department use.



Friday, March 9, 2019

RE: Invoice for Runkle School PTO Support of the District-Wide Public Schools of Brookline
Makerspace & Innovation Day on May 11, 2019

Dear Runkle School PTO,

Thank you for supporting the Brookline Makerspace & Innovation Day. The event will be a
celebration of the innovative “maker” culture that is being developed and implemented in the
Public Schools of Brookline by the district’s Enrichment and Challenge Support (ECS) program.
The event will take place on Saturday, May 11th, 2019, from 12-4 pm in the cafeteria, gym, and
makerspace at the Coolidge Corner School, and will be open to the public.

The event will include displays of existing makerspace projects created by current students
across the district and hands-on challenge activities to introduce maker culture to students,
parents, guardians and families. Your critical financial support will cover the costs for reserving
the space, advertising the event, and purchasing all event-related materials.

The event is being organized by the Parent Advisory Committee for Innovation (iPAC) with
representation from each K-8 school in the district, Matthew Rosenthal who is the District ECS
Program Coordinator, and the Enrichment and Challenge Specialists from the schools in the
district.

Your PTO’s contribution check in the amount of $300 should be made payable to “The Public
Schools of Brookline” with “Brookline Makerspace & Innovation Day” in the memo line, and
then sent to the following address:

Jeremy Stull

Office of Finance

The Public Schools of Brookline
Town Hall 5th Floor

333 Washington St

Brookline, MA 02445

Please contact me using the information below if you have any additional questions or would
like to arrange for me to pick up the check and take it to the district office.

Thank you again for your generosity.
Sincerely,

Eli M. Silk

Parent Advisory Committee for Innovation (iPAC) member
Heath School Parent

esilk@me.com

412-877-3804



Global Partners, LP

GLOBAL

Global Partners LP will Donate $228,000 to 456 Schools Across the Northeast
as Part of the Educational Alliance Program

Waltham, MA, December 1, 2018 — Global Partners, LP today announced that it will again
participate in the Educational Alliance Program, contributing $228,000 to 456 schools across the
Northeast. Each school will receive $500 from a local Global-affiliated gas station to apply
towards a STEM-related item of their choice, including lab supplies, field trips and more.

“We are proud to partner with the Educational Alliance to foster math and science education for
children in the towns we serve,” said Global’s Executive Vice President Andrew Slifka. “By
promoting math and science, these grants enrich students’ lives, create future opportunities and
strengthen the educational fabric within the schools themselves. These outcomes reflect the
commitment of Global to maintain a positive, vital role in our communities.”

Participating Global Partners stations include Alltown convenience stores, dealers and Mobil
retail gasoline distributors. Donations will be distributed at the end of 2018 and beginning of
2019. Global has participated in the program since 2000, and contributed over $1.2 million.

“I want to start by saying how appreciative we are at The High School for Arts & Business to
have such wonderful neighbors. It is such an honor for your business to nominate our school. We
are a strong community and together we can accomplish great things,” said Ana Zambrano-
Burakov, Principal, High School for Arts & Business, Corona New York.

The Educational Alliance Program is a nationwide initiative created by ExxonMobil to enhance
math and science learning at K-12 institutions. Since its inception, ExxonMobil has committed
over $34 million to the program.

About Global Partners LP

Global Partners delivers the energy, goods and services that make life better. With an extensive
network of terminals, gas stations and convenience stories, Global helps people heat their homes,
operate their businesses and get where they’re going conveniently and quickly. Centered in the
Northeast, the company is a third-generation, family-owned business with operations throughout
the U.S. Global is committed to strategic growth and to supports the communities where it
works. For more information please visit, www.globalp.com.




GLOBALY
Global Companies LLC.

800 South Street, Suite 500
Waltham, MA 02453

The John Pierce School
Reference ID: 105M10116095

Congratulations! Your 2018 Educational Alliance application for the school noted above has been approved. To
recognize the achievement, please display the enclosed sign at your station to communicate your participation in this
year’s Educational Alliance program.
In addition, please contact the school representative as soon as possible to make arrangements to present or mail them
your donation of $500 with the included certification letter. You will not be credited that $500 unless the completed
certification letter is received at our office before February 15, 2019.
Please ensure the school receives this poster and displays it in a visible location (i.e.: bulletin board, office window, etc.).
Exxon Mobil has a long history of supporting educational programs, like Educational Alliance, that focus on
improvements in math and science from pre-school to higher education. We believe it is fundamentally important to
encourage the next generation to pursue studies and careers involved in these fields.
Furthermore, a demonstration of community awareness is required from all retailers who receive Educational Alliance
grants. Customers should retain this information locally to be furnished upon request. Failure to do so may render a
retailer ineligible to receive a grant the following year:
Examples include (but are not limited to):

e aschool/PTA newsletter reporting on the grant

e acommunity newspaper/newsletter article

e |etters of appreciation from community, school, students, etc.

Congratulations again and thank you for your support!
Sincerely,

Exxon Mobil Educational Alliance Program

Customer ID: 110915

Store #: 304874

Store Name: ZANA CORP., INC.
Address: 198 HARVARD ST, BROOKLINE, MA 02146



GLOBADD

Global Companies LLC.
800 South Street, Suite 500
Waltham, MA 02453

Amos A. Lawrence School
Reference ID: 105M10113728

Congratulations! Your 2018 Educational Alliance application for the school noted above has been approved. To
recognize the achievement, please display the enclosed sign at your station to communicate your participation in this
year’s Educational Alliance program.

In addition, please contact the school representative as soon as possible to make arrangements to present or mail them
your donation of $500 with the included certification letter. You will not be credited that $500 unless the completed
certification letter is received at our office before February 15, 2019.

Please ensure the school receives this poster and displays it in a visible location (i.e.: bulletin board, office window, etc.).
Exxon Mobil has a long history of supporting educational programs, like Educational Alliance, that focus on
improvements in math and science from pre-school to higher education. We believe it is fundamentally important to
encourage the next generation to pursue studies and careers involved in these fields.

Furthermore, a demonstration of community awareness is required from all retailers who receive Educational Alliance
grants. Customers should retain this information locally to be furnished upon request. Failure to do so may render a
retailer ineligible to receive a grant the following year:
Examples include (but are not limited to):

e aschool/PTA newsletter reporting on the grant

e acommunity newspaper/newsletter article

e letters of appreciation from community, school, students, etc.

Congratulations again and thank you for your support!
Sincerely,

Exxon Mobil Educational Alliance Program

Customer ID: 110915

Store #: 320796

Store Name: COMM AVE GAS AND SERVICE
Address: 850 COMMONWEALTH AVE, BOSTON, MA 02215
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